WATERLOO REGIONAL TRAILHEAD
Visitor Information Survey

Greetings! Thank you for visiting the Waterloo Regional Trailhead. Please take a few moments to fill out our visitor
information survey, which helps us get a better idea of how we can serve you.

Date: Where are you from? City

How did you hear about the Waterloo Regional Trailhead?

O Facebook O GHA Emails/Newsletter
O Postcard in the Mail O Madison Audubon Society
O Event Flyer Q Other

What did you come to the facility for today?

Please describe your experience and any feedback (positive or negative) that you had today. We are continually looking to
improve use and access to the facility.

Thank you for your feedback! If you are interested in joining our mailing list to get information about events and
volunteer opportunities, please list your email here:




